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POLICY STATEMENT

Air travel may be employed for travel in connection with County business when it is the most efficient means of travel. Travel in a private aircraft operated by a County employee may be allowed when such operation is incidental to the purpose of the trip. Employees who operate a private aircraft in connection with a County business trip will be reimbursed for the actual cost paid by the employee for fuel used by the aircraft on the trip plus $1.25 per gallon of fuel used; or an amount equal to the lowest fare on the least expensive commercial air carrier scheduled to the same location; or an amount equal to private automobile mileage computed pursuant to Board of Supervisors policy whichever amount is less. Travel in private aircraft operated by persons who are not County employees, except for flights conducted by members of the Sheriff's Aero Squadron in the performance of their official duties, travel by members of the Board of Supervisors, and charter flights flown by property certified pilots is generally prohibited. Other exceptions may be granted by the County Administrative Officer.

MANAGEMENT RESPONSIBILITY

The County Administrative Officer is responsible for developing procedures to ensure that air travel authorization and employee expense reimbursement are consistent with Board of Supervisors policy. The County Administrative Officer shall prescribe the levels of insurance, ratings, experience, and proficiency required for an employee to be authorized to operate a private aircraft in connection with a County business trip. 

Department heads are responsible for authorizing air travel in accordance with Board of Supervisors policy.
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